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Hello Everyone,  

What a fantastic day we have had celebrating Eid in school. The children looked very 
glamourous in their clothes, as did Mrs Simmons! Thank you for the generous donations 
of food that helped make the parties such a special event. 

Thank you also to Paul Hunt, a power chair football and disability awareness co-
ordinator from West Bromwich Albion, who came into school on Monday 4th July to 
heighten the children’s awareness of disability and inclusion. His visit was truly 
inspirational. Have a super weekend everyone. Mrs Grace, Assistant Headteacher 

Black Country Museum 
Last week a few of the Year 4 classes went to the Black 
Country Museum. Everyone had a great time and 
learnt lots of interesting things. 
Halima really enjoyed “learning about how the 
Victorian children played and what the classroom was like, it was amazing! I think 
everyone should visit as it was educational and really exciting.” Halima Iqbal 4SJ. 
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Woodlands 
On Friday 24th June 3AA went to Woodlands. 
Everyone had a fabulous time and even the 
weather was great!  
 
“My favourite part was the zip line, because when 
you went down it was breath-taking. When you 
go down, you will wish you could go back in time 
to go down again.” Maryam Khatun. 
 
“I thought the canoeing was the best, but the 
assault course was challenging!” Hassan Ahmed 
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Bastille Day 

Please remember to 
bring your £2.00 in 
for Bastille Day next 
week. Thank you to 
everyone who has already done so. 

Den Day 

Fathers, Brothers, Uncles and Gran-
dads, don’t forget to join us on Mon-
day 11th July from 9am in the Year 
2 playground. Children must have 
an adult with them to participate.. 
Don’t forget your £2.00 donation.  

Thank you. 

 

 

Well done to Class 5SL who achieved 100% attendance 
last week. 

RNH Atiyah Zamir 

1RL Ishba Azhar 

2ST Anis Hussain 

3AA Mohammed Sami 

3AS Dhaniyal Hassan 

3LC Ruqayyah Hussain 

3NI Rimsha Hussain 

3RM Kashif Ulla 

4CT Mikaeel Ryan 

4HA Amaan Tahir 

4JW Ibrahim Hussain 

4RE Mustafa Qabil 

4SJ Shakir Ali 

5CH Saahib Shakeel 

5BH Aruba Khatoon 

5SL Alisha Fatima 

5TR Abdulrahim Jabar 

6EB Sabah Israr 

6EH Fiza Din 

6JR Adam Insley 

6KG Halima Nosheen 

6NW Tamana Mangal 

6RR Umair Muhammed 

 

Year 6 Production 

Ahoy, me Hearties!  

Parents of children in Year 6 are invited 
to our end of year Summer Production. 
Get ready for some serious piratical style! 
There will be two performances for parents 
on Tuesday 19th July: 

 

09.30am—Children of 6JR, 6NW and 
6EH to perform. 

2.00pm—Children of 6RR, 6KG and 
6EB to perform. 

Details to follow next week! 


